
Panama City Beach Industry Update- November 2020

Panama City Beach News Herald shared an article written by Frank Sargeant who visited Panama City Beach in October.

The Fishing Wire published an article written by Frank Sargeant titled, “Boatless on the Gulf Coast” following his visit to Panama City Beach.

Pam Wattenberger from Simple Southern Mom featured Panama City Beach’s Conservation Park and the Grand Marlin in a blog post following her visit to the destination in November. 

Alan Fine interviewed Dan Rowe, president and CEO of Visit Panama City Beach, for an insider video on Insider Travel Report regarding 2020 tourism numbers. 

The Fishing Wire posted “Chasin’ The Sun’s” season six premiere announcement.

Michigan Big Show interviewed Lacee Rudd, Public Relations Manager for Visit Panama City Beach regarding hurricane Eta and the destination.

Travelgirl shared information on the holidays in Panama City Beach on their website.
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